
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 07:01:52 PM

To:  MICHAEL BRITTAIN <rammjb@aol.com>

Subject:  Re: Millennium Towers
 

Hi Michael,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 12:16 PM MICHAEL BRITTAIN <rammjb@aol.com> wrote:
I wish to state my total opposition to this construction project.  It could continue only if it is a third as high as proposed.
Would be great win Las Vegas but not in such a dense site as Hollywood Blvd.  It’s just inappropriate.

Michael Brittain
2228 Vista Del Mar Pl
Hollywood   90068

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674

               

mailto:rammjb@aol.com
https://planning4la.org
https://www.facebook.com/Planning4LA/
https://www.instagram.com/planning4la/
https://twitter.com/Planning4LA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/los-angeles-department-of-city-planning
http://bit.ly/DCPEmail

